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ANAC’s final decision

Traffic and Regulated Handling charges at Porto and Faro airports, and of the PRM charge
at all ANA network airports, for 2019

The Portuguese Civil Aviation Authority (ANAC) issued its final decision on the proposal for
Traffic and Regulated Handling charges at Porto and Faro airports, and for Passenger with
Reduce mobility (PRM) at all ANA network airports, submitted by ANA Aeroportos de Portugal
in November 2018.

With this decision, ANAC approves the application of all charges in the exact terms proposed
by ANA for 2018.

The amounts now approved by ANAC at Porto and Faro airport, for the year 2019, included
in the attached table of regulated charges, as well the amount of the PRM charge of 0.41€
per chargeable departing passenger, will take effect on 11 January 2019.

Regarding Security charge, ANAC maintains a favourable opinion of the value of 1.74€, per
chargeable embarked passenger, proposed by ANA, thus awaiting the publication of the
Decree Law.

ANA appreciates the participation of all Users and Representative Associations during the
consultation process.



